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Dear Stuart
Request made under the Official Information Act 1982

Thank you for your email of 6 May 2015 requesting the following information under the Official

Information Act 1982:

e ‘the most recent traffic modelling reports undertaken on the likely impacts of the Hamilton Section
of the Waikato Expressway. I'm particularly interested in the forecast impact of the Expressway on
traffic demands on the SH1/SH26 intersection’.

The following document falls within the scope of your request and is attached:
e Attachment 1: SH1: One Network Solution - Performance Assessment of SH1 between SH1/SH26
and SH1/Grey Street (February 2015).

If you would like to discuss this reply with the NZ Transport Agency, please contact Alison Keehan,
Senior Project Manager by email to alison.keehan@nzta.govt.nz or by phone on (07) 958 7222.

Yours sincerely

Kaye Clark
Highway Manager, Hamilton
For Chief Executive



